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Episcopal Church Presiding Bishop and Primate Michael B. 

Curry has issued the following statement:

Last week I shared what I pray was a reconciling post-election 

message to our church, reminding us that 'we will all live together 

as fellow Americans, as citizens.' Today I want to remind us that 

during moments of transition, during moments of tension, it is 

important to affirm our core identity and values as followers of 

Jesus in the Episcopal Anglican way.

Jesus once declared, in the language of the Hebrew prophets, that 

God's "house shall be a house of prayer for all nations" (Mk 

11:17). He invited and welcomed all who would follow saying, 

"come to me all who are weary and are carrying heavy burdens" 

(Mt. 11:28).

We therefore assert and we believe that "the Episcopal Church 

welcomes you" – all of you, not as merely a church slogan, but as 

a reflection of what we believe Jesus teaches us and at the core of 

the movement he began in the first century. The Episcopal Church 

welcomes all. All of us!



As the Episcopal branch of the Jesus Movement today, we 

Episcopalians are committed, as our Prayer Book teaches to honor 

the covenant and promises we made in Holy Baptism:

To proclaim by word and example the Good News of God in 

Christ; To seek and serve Christ in all persons, loving our 

neighbor as ourselves; to strive for justice and peace among all 

people, and to respect the dignity of every human being.

As Christians, we believe that all humans are created in God’s 

image and equal before God – those who may be rejoicing as well 

as those who may be in sorrow.

As a Church, seeking to follow the way of Jesus, who taught us, 

"you shall love your neighbor as yourself," (Mt. 22:39) and to "do 

to others as you would have them do to you" (Mt. 7:12), we 

maintain our longstanding commitment to support and welcome 

refugees and immigrants, and to stand with those who live in our 

midst without documentation. We reaffirm that like all people 

LGBT persons are entitled to full civil rights and protection under 

the law. We reaffirm and renew the principles of inclusion and the 

protection of the civil rights of all persons with disabilities. We 

commit to the honor and dignity of women and speak out against 

sexual or gender-based violence. We express solidarity with and 

honor the Indigenous Peoples of the world. We affirm the right to 

freedom of religious expression and vibrant presence of different 

religious communities, especially our Muslim sisters and brothers. 

We acknowledge our responsibility in stewardship of creation and 

all that God has given into our hands. We do so because God is the 

Creator. We are all God's children, created equally in God's image. 

And if we are God's children we are all brothers and sisters.



"The Episcopal Church Welcomes You," is not just a slogan, it’s 

who we seek to be and the witness we seek to make, following the 

way of Jesus.
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